
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Pleasantville hereby solicits proposals from  

qualified engineering consultants to prepare a Safe Streets for All Action Plan (Action Plan) to 

identify, prioritize, and recommend future safety projects. The Consultant selected will utilize 

the most recent 5-year collision history available to identify emphasis areas, analyze current 

configurations and traffic safety devices, recommend strategies, and prioritize potential projects. 

The study will include, but is not limited to, analyzing existing timing at signalized intersections, 

sight visibility, adequate lighting, roadway alignments, bump outs, crosswalks, bikeways, trails, 

revising the Pleasantville Bike Pedestrian Circulation Study (January 2013), and recommending 

safety improvements and traffic calming devices. The Action Plan will primarily identify and 

address distracted driving, speeding, aggressive driving, roadway departure, head-on collisions, 

and collisions involving pedestrians and bicyclists. The selected consultant will be expected to 

provide complete, professional, high-quality services in coordinating with City personnel, and 

others who engage in the projects; and to provide the technical expertise, guidance, advice, and 

assistance in accomplishing the work. The Action Plan will identify safety projects for the City 

to submit for future USDOT SS4A funding consideration for implementation, as well as other 

potential funding sources.  

 

Sealed proposals must be submitted to the City Clerk’ Office,  on or before October 3, 2024, 

10:00 am, City Hall, 18 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ 08232.  All proposals must be 

contained in a sealed envelope with the name and address of the party submitting the proposal 

and marked “sealed proposal” and the position sought.  Please provide two (2) copies of 

proposals. 

 

Each bid must include a fee amount that the successful bidder will be paid for services 

rendered. 

 

If interested, please obtain the request for proposal from the City Clerk’s Office and/or the City’s 

website at: www.pleasantville-nj.org, under “Forms.” 

 

For questions or further information, please contact Barry Ludy, CFO at (609) 484-3622, email 

to: bludy@pleasantvillenj.us. 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

City Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pleasantville-nj.org/

